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Big Things Ahead for Our Waterski & Wakeboard Development Squads...

Our development team is gearing up for an incredible season ahead, and we can’t wait to
share what’s in store.

We’re thrilled to confirm the return of our hugely successful Waterski Development
Squad, with dates officially announced and sessions ready to go!

Under the expert leadership of Chris Heron, our Waterski development programme is
launching a series of dynamic coaching clinics focused on tricking and jumping — with
special guest coaches lined up to bring fresh skills and insights to the water.

But that’s not all… Wakeboarders, get ready! Development squads for both cable and boat
wakeboarding are launching soon, led by the amazing Tegan Brady. With support from our
newly appointed Coach Mentors, these sessions promise to be packed with progression,
support and good vibes.

It’s truly inspiring to see so many young athletes stepping into the sport and shining —
and we’re beyond excited to watch this season unfold. Let’s make it unforgettable!



WATERSKI DEVELOPMENT SQUAD

Thanks to the support of Friends of
Tournament we were thrilled to offer a FREE
Jump Clinic to all WWS members. This was
open to all abilities from beginners looking to
learn to ride a pair of jump skis to athletes
looking to refine their techinque and/or ramp
work. This was also open to drivers seeking to
learn to drive from jump. 

Following this great success we are delighted
to annouce our date for this years Jump Clinic
on Saturday 21st June 2025, the best part
again is that this is FREE OF CHARGE. Get in
touch to register your interest.  

JUMP CLINIC Over the years we have been able to offer
highly successful Trick Clinics. Suitable for
all abilities, for those that wish to get up on
a trick ski and try it for the first time, to
athletes wanting to perfect their trick run,
learn some new tricks or even practice
driving people through their trick runs and
learning to pin. 

What's even better, like our jump clinics,
this will be FREE OF CHARGE to WWS
members. 

To register your interest in the day taking
place on Saturday 5th July 2025, get in
touch. 

TRICK CLINIC



MEET... Member Spotlight

We are working with British Waterski and
Wakeboard to deliver some sessions in 2025.
Specifically  designed for women and girls who
are either taking up or returning to the sport,
inviting you to be a part of our community.

Our National Training Site is holding sessions
this season from 1st April to 30th September
2025, Monday to Friday, between 11:00 and
19:00. You can book your place on one of these
sessions by emailing bookings@townloch.com.

We look forward to seeing you out on the water!

WAKEBOARD DEVELOPMENT SQUAD

On the 24th of May, we are delighted to
welcome back the fantastic Glenn Campbell
to Town Loch National Training Site for a
couple of incredible days of guest coaching.
We extend our thanks to Glenn and Friends
of Tournament for their support in arranging
this amazing coaching clinic and opportunity
for our members.

Get in touch to get involved! 

GLENN CAMPBELL
GUEST COACHING

WOMEN & GIRLS


